
 CONSTRUCTION NEAR COUNTY RIGHTS OF WAY AND ROADS 

Please remember that if you intend to construct fencing or other projects near publicly maintained roads 
that you need to consider the existing county rights-of-way and easements when planning your project.  The 
current standard is a 60 ft right-of-way with 10-15 ft utility easements on either side, however these 
easements and rights-of-way are of varying widths throughout Walker County depending on the age and 
method of acquisition. It is strongly recommended that property owners contact their Precinct 
Commissioner’s Office prior to construction for assistance in locating your project in a manner that will 
prevent the loss of your resources and avoid the owner’s expenses related to relocating the improvements. 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION FOR PRECINCT COMMISSIONER’S OFFICES 
 

Danny Kuykendall  –  Precinct 1  (936) 295-3641 
Ronnie White  –  Precinct 2  (936) 295-6963 
Bill Daugette  – Precinct 3  (936) 295-7984 

Jimmy D. Henry – Precinct 4  (936) 435-8055 
 
 

Acknowledgement of receipt by Landowner: ____________________________________Date:___________ 


	Acknowledgement of receipt by Landowner: 
	Date: 


